
 

 

 

 

 

For the fifth consecutive year, Grupo Energía de Bogotá receives IR 
Recognition thanks to high standards on disclosure of information as an 

issuer of securities 

 

- The Colombian Stock Market grants the IR Recognition for Issuers to listed 
companies that adopt best practices on disclosure of information and Relations 

with Investors 

 

Bogota DC, October 5, 2018. For the fifth consecutive year, the Colombian Stock 
Market (BVC, in Spanish) has granted Grupo Energía de Bogotá the IR Recognition, 
thus acknowledging GEB’s effort and commitment to timely and sufficient disclosure 
of information to the market, which guarantees the development and implementation 
of the best practices on Corporate Governance and Relations with Investors. 

 

The IR Recognition is awarded to companies listed in the stock market that offer 
communication channels to respond to investors’ inquiries (in both English and 
Spanish), disclose additional information other than commonly required information, 
guarantee that the information posted on their website is up to date, quarterly 
publish financial statements (balance sheet and income statement) with 
consolidated figures and hold quarterly meetings to disclose their financial results. 

 

“This recognition fills us with great pride and attests to our great commitment 
towards our shareholders, which motivates us to continue working on the adoption 
of best practices regarding transparency and Corporate Governance”, stated Astrid 
Álvarez, CEO of Grupo Energía de Bogotá. 

 

For the Group, this distinction comes as a result of a continuous work focused on 
complying with the highest Corporate Governance standards through an objective, 
clear and verifiable management. 

 
 


